
eat well. advance science.

 

The Framingham State Food Study is now recruiting 
eligible students, faculty and staff for the second cohort, 
which will run during the 2015-15 Academic Year.  It’s 
an opportunity to eat healthy, lose weight, have all your 
meals prepared for you, receive financial compensation, 
and advance science. 
 

To learn more about this groundbreaking study, attend 
an Information Session to speak to researchers and 
current participants.  
 
• Students  

Monday, January 26, 2015, 7:00 – 9:00 PM   
North Hall (Parents invited) 

 
    Wednesday, February 4, 2015, 1:30 to 2:20 pm 
    Alumni Room, McCarthy Campus Center 
 
• Faculty, Staff, and Students 

Friday, January 30, 2015, 12:30 – 2:00 PM  
Alumni Room, McCarthy Campus Center 
 

For more information, contact Michaela Barhite at 617-919-7305  
or Dr. Pat Luoto, Project Director at pluoto@framingham.edu  
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